
 

 

 

Monday 6th January 2020 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Flexible study leave for Year 13 Health and Social Care students 

 

I am writing to inform you about the arrangements that will be in place for Year 13 Health 

and Social Care students over the next two weeks. 

 

Owing to the number of external exams which they are taking, Year 13 Health and Social 
Care students are being given flexible study leave to support them with their revision.  

 
The arrangements are as follows: 
 

 Flexible study leave applies to Y13 HSC students only. 

 Study leave arrangements will be in place between today (Monday 6th January) and 
the end of the day on Friday 17th January. 

 During this period of time, Y13 HSC students are not required to attend registration, 
Independent Study or English/maths resit lessons.  

 During study leave, students may attend timetabled HSC lessons in order to do 
revision with their teachers, who will be available during these times to work with 
students. 

 All students who study A-levels must still attend A-level lessons unless they are in an 
exam. 

 Students who are on study leave must sign in when they arrive in the building and 
sign out when they leave. 

 
If you have any questions about these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school. Thank you for all your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Dr K Vincent 
Principal 


